
 
For Immediate Release – Leach Field Construction 

 
The CSD has begun a long-planned leach field 
expansion project on the CSD owned property 
just to the East of the existing Falling Water 
Leach field.  This project is planned to expand 
the processing capacity of the Falling Water 
leach field, essential for long term development 
of the community.  
 
The first step is the removal of trees from the 
interior of the property, followed by grading and site preparation leading up to the required 
percolation tests.  Providing we pass the percolation test; we plan to install new trenches in three 
phases over the next 2-3 years.  Current activity involves large excavators and hauling equipment 
and will likely last for less than 2 weeks.  
 
Once this initial work is complete, the CSD will remediate the site and proceed to the following 
testing phase which is less invasive.  We apologize for the noise and any inconvenience to 
neighboring residents during this period of constructions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rich McLaughlin 
General Manager 
Gold Mountain CSD 
530-832-4566 
619-248-1048 
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